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Arms Division Minute 4, 1958 

The Committee felt we should furnish whichever weight 
barrel is the more acceptable in the view of the Sales Department. 
The Sales Department will therefore consider this suggestion and 
will advise Research and Development and the Operations committee 
of its decision. It is understood that we will not furnish both 
barrel weights in the same caliber. 

Because pilot guns in the Model 725 222 Remington will 
be assembled in July, as reported above, the Sales decision in 
this matter should be made promptly. 

* Approved June 4, 1958 
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